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The regular monthly meeting of the Executive of the NBSRTSJ was held 
by zoom on June 16,2022 with the President Brian Greig in the 
chair.  Members in attendance included Ellen Palmer, Barry Harbinson, 
Francis Butler, Kathy Dalling, Judy Braman, Mary Ann Patterson, Pat 
Murray, Marijke Blok and Pat Loughery.  

Regrets were received from Bob Bonner, Rose Theriault and Pat Dugay.  

The agenda was accepted on a motion by Barry and seconded by Mary Ann.   

The minutes from the April meeting were accepted following the amendment to 
indicate the idea of having a newsletter for May was discussed and acted upon. 
The motion was made by Judy and seconded by Pat M.  

Business Arising from the Minutes  

Barry and Judy went to the Credit Union and after some consultations followed 
the advice they were given in regards to our investments.  

TREASURER’S REPORT  

Barry reported that as of June 15th our bank balance was $17,537.34 with $343.14 
in uncleared cheques and added income of $1644.00 (Cheque from Fredericton 
for dues) resulting in a current balance of $18,838.20.  

Membership Data Chair  

Kathy reported our membership stands at 546 with one member paying locally 
and one honourary member.  

Social Committee  

Marijke has confirmed the September Brunch is set for the Assumption Centre 
with Debbie Childs catering.  

New Business  

Concerns were expressed regarding Kathy Wilson and our ability to contact her 
regarding her articles for Reflections.  After some discussion, it was decided that 
Kathy will continue to write general articles while a team will be created to report 
on the activities of the NBSRTSJ.  

Francis informed the meeting that information on NBSRTSJ is being included every 
week in Southern Exposure.  Hopefully this will add to our membership numbers.  



Mary Ann congratulated the Social committee for the success of the AGM held at 
The Hope Centre on May 25th.  

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned on a motion by 
Barry.  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

Pat Loughery   

( Secretary )  

 

 


